v

- shamita sarkar <Shamitavu@gmail.com> o 9/4/

- to ujjayan, Debjani, SUJAYA, GAUTAM, Shyama, SOURAV

; Dear Colleagues

: You'll be glad to know that the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor has

- mformed the heads of the department about the availability of RUSHA
_ grant. The department has been sanctioned 2. 5 Lakh rupees but we have to
_ Place all order by 10t of September.

~ Accordingly an urgent meeting of the departmental committee will

* be held on 5% September 2017 at 2 P.M. it has been briefed that the fund
- can be utilized for specific purpose only will buying computers, accessories
and furniture’s and expect computers tenders has to be placed by 10t of
“ September, which is the last date. Please come prepoased with your
" suggestion for priorities of purchase and estimates.

-~

b Thanking you,
& With warm regards
Shamita Sarkar - éa' A M .
i Head, Dept. of History MA/V\M
W Vidyasagar University
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